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210-984-6149

June
Guest Speaker

Beth Cunningham

President’s Letter

Next Guild Mtg
June 8,2024

  9am Doors Open
10am Gen Bus Mtg

Meeting Location:
St Andrew
Presbyterian Church
8231 Callaghan Rd,
San Antonio, TX 
78230

Mailing address:
   Greater San Antonio
        Quilt Guild, Inc
   P.O. Box 380522
   San Antonio, TX
                          78268

	 Congratulations to Biggie Bag Challenge winners Ellen 
Hernandez, Karen Lambdin, and Nancy Beasley!  There were so 
many beautiful and colorful entries that choosing favorites was 
a difficult task, indeed.  Thanks to our organizers, helpers, and 
stitchers who helped make this project such a success.  
	 There was excitement in the air when Linda Casias 
presented the Auction Sneak Peek at our May meeting.  Our 
first online quilt auction is just three months away! This idea has 
been floating about for several years, and now it’s becoming a 
reality.  Ida Kujawski and Jean Hardies displayed two gorgeous 
auction quilts from QPFC (Quilt Projects Finishing Committee). 
Based on the “oohs” and “ahhs” I heard, we’re in for some 
enthusiastic bidding. Stay tuned for further news!
	 If the decibel level was an indication, attendees who 
stayed for the workday enjoyed the camaraderie. Thanks to 
Mary McCarthy for ordering our sandwiches, Barb Shrout for 
picking them up, and Jean Hardies for bringing the birthday 
cupcakes. As always, we appreciated the efforts of members 
who stayed to help with cleaning up and putting the room back 
in order. 
	 I hope you liked having the VP reports presented by the 
President. This saved time and allowed for the lengthier progress 
report on auction plans without dragging out the business 
meeting. I welcome your feedback.  If you were happy with this 
approach we will continue with it as often as possible. 
	 Enjoy Memorial Day weekend and Summer Retreat.  I 
look forward to seeing you at our June meeting.
Sincerely,
Elaine

WELCOME
NEW
MEMEBER
Pat Gullett!
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QUILT AUCTION TIME! 
	 The Auction Committee is busy with preparations for the upcoming online auction. 
	 In June and July we are asking our members to create a short (about a minute long) 
video before the guild meeting to talk about a quilt that will be auctioned. 
	 Please watch for an email that will contain a link to sign up. We appreciate your help 
to make our first online auction a success! 
Kami Ricks

SAVE THE DATES!
Aug 1, 2024

Online Bidder Registration and Quilts Previewing Begins

Midnight Aug 31, 2024 thru Midnight Sept 8, 2024
Online Bidding is Open

Congratulations to our Biggie Bag Challenge Winners!

1st Prize - Ellen Hernandez (left, not photographed)
2nd Prize - Karen Lambdin (center)

3rd Prize - Nancy Beasley(right)

Schedule a Road Trip with your Quilting Friends!!
Upcoming Quilt Shows

July 26-27, 2024	 New Braunfels Quilt Show, 375 S. Castell Ave., New Braunfels
August 23-24, 2024	 Crossroads to Texas Show, 3601 South W.S. Young Dr., Killeen
August 30-31, 2024	 Vereins Quilt Guild Show, 1407 E. Main St., Fredericksburg
Sept 27-29,2024	 AAQG QuiltFest, 900 Barton Springs Rd., Austin
Oct 31-Nov 3, 2024	 International Quilt Festival, George R. Brown Convention Center, Houston

https://photos.app.goo.gl/XmwZTjtFyzL3bkan8
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BUSY FINGERS WORKSHOP 
 

JEANNETTE JAY - BAGINEER  
BAG MAKING CLASSES IN MY HOME STUDIO 

 
 

SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS      210-219-8880 
busyfingerssa@sbcglobal.net 

 

 
 
                                      
 
 
 
 
 

 

WALKER RANCH BEE
Revised Time

	 I just found out on the 17th of this month, 
that Walker Ranch has changed their. policies.  
After talking with the new mgr, and the director of 
classes, I persuaded to give us 3 hours.  FROM 9-12 
.  STILL ON THE 3rd WEDNESDAY OF THE MONTH.  
	 If you have a small machine and want to 
bring it, please do so, with an extension cord.  Or 
we can put tables together, so you can stretch 
a quilt out, to pin it etc.  Remember to bring 
any snacks, or drinks, as they only supply water.  
	 Also cutting fabric, (bring your own cutting 
board.) and hand-sewing are good options.

Any questions, please call Shirley Carter at
210-452-3801

PROGRAMS 2024

June: Beth Cunningham, 
   Saturday Lecture: Brief History of Beads 
         and Beading 
   Friday Class: Scarab Beetle: Raw-edge
             Applique & Beading, $30 Kit Fee

Saturday Class: Beading a Mandala, $30 
Kit Fee.

July: Scavenger Hunt (aka Garage Sale) - 
Tables $10 

August: The Joy Of Modern Quilting, by Joy 
of Stitched in Schertz

September:  “Triple Play” Challenge.  Have 
we piqued your interest?  More details 
coming soon!

- Mary McCarthy, 3rd VP for Programs

NEW TIME for Quilt Projects 
Finishing Committee!

AFTER the guild meeting EACH MONTH 
THAT WE DO NOT HAVE additional activities.
Plan to stay for an hour or so to see what 
QPFC has to share with everybody.  This 
is a fun way to get more involved…you 
can do as much or as little as you wish, 
and you’ll get to know people and see 
what quilts and projects are in progress. 
We will meet about 30 minutes after 
the guild’s full meeting ends. Plan 
to stay, bring sack lunch if you’d like. 
Everyone welcome. Please come.

Thanks, Ida

2024 GSAQG Summer Retreat!!
Rock Around the Block!!

Valley Ranch Retreat & Event Center
105 Mockingbird Lane
Camp Wood, TX 78833

4 nights - Sun June 9 - Thurs June 13, 2024
Check in @1pm

First meal is Sunday dinner.
Meals provided through Thursday brunch., 

Check out @noon Thursday.
$415/person

Summer Retreat Contacts: 
Linda Casias and Linda Maldonado
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Congratulations
Kevin Westmark!
Winner
of the
Block
of the
Month
Drawing

What is this 
Block of the Month Drawing?

	 Beginning in May, 2023 as a fun way to use up 
scraps, share some quilt block ideas, and offer members 
a head start of getting a quilt top going – monthly Guild 
meetings have featured a Block of the Month Drawing.
	
	 In April 2023, an instruction sheet for the 
May Two Step block was distributed at the meeting 
and posted in the PDF section of the Guild website. 
Members were encouraged to make as many Two 
Step blocks as they liked, knowing that for every block 
submitted they got a chance to win ALL the blocks 
turned in. No restrictions applied to what the winner 
could do with the blocks – use them for a quilt of 
their own, create a charity quilt, let them sit in their 
UFO box waiting for inspiration to strike. Whatever!
	
	 During the May 2023 meeting over 60 blocks 
were submitted and ultimately won by Alicia Santiago.  
And what did she do with all those blocks? She 
handed them over to Bright Hopes and they found 
their way into quilt tops for the kids at Roy Maas.

	 One year later, the Block of the Month 
Drawing is still going strong. Cindy King and Viki Ash 
introduced the May 2024 block, the Disappearing 
Nine Patch, at the April meeting. If you didn’t pick 
up a copy of the instruction sheet – no worries.  You 
can find it the Guild homepage. Just scroll down to 
the PDF section, print out the sheet and get sewing! 

Bring your blocks to the May meeting – and 
who knows – maybe YOU WILL WIN THEM ALL!

Happy Birthday 
to our

 June Birthdays
	 ANIYA RICKS	 	 	 6/5
	 MARYANNE SMITH	 	 6/5
	 KATE MARTIN	 	 	 6/13
	 ELLEN HERNANDEZ	 	 6/18
	 NANCY BEASLEY	 	 6/20
	 SANDRA SCHOENFELD	 6/23

GUILD BOOK CASE FOR SALE
All wood. Very sturdy. 

82”H x 73”W 
You will have to come to the guild storage on De 

Zavala, disassemble it, and move it. 
We are asking $100 OBO. 

Call or email Dea Jae Shore at 
210-364-1847 or deajae47@gmail.com
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GSAQG BOARD MEETING MINUTES
May 6, 2024

President Elaine Staller called the meeting to 
order at 7:00 p.m. 
Present:  Elaine Staller, Dea Jae Shore, Cindy Shutt, 
Kami Ricks, Linda Casias, Mary McCarthy, Jean 
Hardies, Gail Clover, Ida Kujawski.
Not Present:  Melissa Allo

President – Elaine Staller
1.	 Welcomed newly-appointed 2nd VP Linda 

Casias to the Board.
2.	 Marketing Chair Linda Casias will update 

members on committee activities at the May 
General Meeting.

President Pro Tem – Dea Jae Shore 
1.	 Next week Dea Jae will meet at storage unit 

with Janet Miller and Janice Frankenberger to 
reorganize items and examine archives.

Secretary – Melissa Allo(absent).
1.	 Kami Ricks reported 5 phone calls and will take 

minutes at the May General Meeting.

Treasurer – Cindy Shutt
1.	 Cindy met with new CPA and our tax return is 

finished.
2.	 Cash and savings on hand as of 4/30 = 

$66,461.47. Cash available = $58,861.47.

1st VP for Special Events – Kami Ricks
1.	 Summer retreat preparations are going well.
2.	 Online auction prep continues.  Linda Casias 

will meet with Cindy Shutt to discuss payment 
options.  Ida and Kami have been collecting 
quilts for photographs.

2nd VP for Information – Linda Casias
1.	 Linda is working to time newsletter release for 

the end of the 3rd week of each month. She 
is developing a calendar of due dates so all 
members know deadlines for submission of 
features and photos. She will speak briefly on 
updates at the May General Meeting.

2.	 Board approved her writing a letter of 
recommendation for a vendor at our 2023 
show who wishes to have a booth at the next 
Houston show.

3rd VP for Programs – Mary McCarthy
1.	 Biggie Bag challenge tops will be put up Friday 

afternoon for voting on Saturday. Workday and 
celebration of the Guild’s 44th birthday will 
follow the business meeting. 

2.	 June beading classes are filling up and sign-up 
for July’s garage sale is open.

3.	 The August program will be presented by Joy, 
owner of Stitched in Schertz. A pop-up shop 
will also be available. 

4th VP for Services – Jean Hardies 
1.	 Ida Kujawski reports that QPFC will display an 

auction quilt at the General Meeting.
2.	 There will be four different projects available 

for volunteers to work on. Some will require a 
sewing machine.

5th VP for Community Outreach – Gail Clover
1.	 The new Bright Hopes Committee is up and 

running.
2.	 On workday former Bright Hopes chair 

Linda Nash will sub for current chair Frances 
Contreras, who is out of town.  Tote kits will 
be available for volunteers to work on. Sewing 
machines are required.  

Parliamentarian – Ida Kujawski
1.	 Ida will work with Dea Jae to prepare an online 

member survey for June.

Unfinished Business:  Jean Hardies and Elaine 
Staller volunteered to work with Dea Jae on 
proposed changes and clarifications to the Policy 
Statement

New Business: None.
Announcements: None
Meeting adjourned: 8:07 p.m. 
Minutes submitted by: Elaine Staller

Congratulations to
Door Prize Winner

Trish Nicholson
&

Golden Carrot Winner
Denise Wilcox
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GSAQG General Meeting Minutes
May 11, 2024

President – Elaine Staller
1.	 The meeting was called to order at 10:02 a.m. 

at Saint Andrew Presbyterian Church.
2.	 April board meeting minutes approved at 

May board meeting, minutes of April general 
meeting approved with correction of October 
mini retreat dates.

3.	 The announcement for celebrating the 44th 
birthday of the Guild with cupcakes.

4.	 Announcement and explanation of the work 
day after the Guild meeting (1pm-3pm).

5.	 New members were introduced.

President Pro Tem – Dea Jae Shore
1.	 Announced that there have been many emails 

that have been returned to her from att.com 
addresses. She asked for members to have 
members with email addresses with att.com to 
‘like’ wendyquilter so that their emails will not 
be rejected.

2.	 Janice Frankenburger, Janet Miller, and Dea 
Jae will be reorganizing the storeroom and 
archives.

Secretary – Melissa Allo
1.	 5 phone calls received (reported by Kāmi Ricks)

Treasurer – Cindy Shutt
1.	 The balance as of April 30th is $66,461.47 with 

$58,861.47 available to the guild.
2.	 Cindy has met with the new CPA and our tax 

return has been prepared and completed.

1st VP for Special Programs – Kami Ricks
1.	 Summer retreat payments are due in full 

today.  Summer retreat attendees will receive 
a newsletter from Linda Casias with details for 
the retreat.

2.	 Online Auction prep continues. Linda Casias 
and Kāmi Ricks will meet with Cindy Shutt to 
discuss payment options for the online auction.

3.	 Ida and Kāmi have been collecting quilts and 
taking photographs for the online quilt catalog 
for the auction.

4.	 We currently have 31 quilts ready for auction
5.	 Linda Casias presented a slide show to review 

the online auction website, reviewed Auctria 
(online auction platform), showed how to 
create an account, what the online catalog will 
look like, how to make bids, what the account 

will look like once a person has placed a bid, 
how to share the information on social media, 
how to share within our community, and what 
the Auctria app looks like.

6.	 Important dates:
	 August 1st: registration and viewing of quilts 	
	 begins
	 August 30th - September 8th: the auction will 	
	 be active
7.	 Took questions about the auction from the 

guild.

2nd VP for Information – Linda Casias
1.	 Linda Casias explained the new timeline 

for getting the newsletter out to the guild. 
Guild member will receive the next month’s 
newsletter within two weeks of the previous 
meeting.

3rd VP for Programs – Mary McCarthy
1.	 Biggie Bag Challenge Reveal and voting today 

about meeting as well as the Guild Workday 
today.

2.	 See Mary to sign up for June beading class & 
July garage sale.

3.	 Joy from Stitched in Schertz will speak in August 
on Modern Quilting and will also offer a pop-up 
sale.

4th VP for Services – Jean Hardies
1.	 Door Prize – Trish Nicholson
2.	 Golden Carrot – Denise Wilcox
3.	 Elaine explained the Golden Carrot for the new 

members and visitors.

5th VP for Community Outreach - Gail Clover
1.	 The new Bright Hopes Committee is up and 

running!
2.	 Linda Nash will substitute at work day for 

Frances Contreras who is out of town.
3.	 Block of the Month winner – Kevin Westmark 

won 30 blocks for block of the month challenge!

Parliamentarian – Ida Kujawski
1.	 There will be another short survey in June.

Unfinished Business - none
New business – none
Member attendance – 61 (no one on Zoom)
Guests – 2, New Members - 2, Renewals - 1
Name tag fine collection $0
Meeting adjourned at 10:38 a.m.
Minutes submitted by Kāmi Ricks
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Greater San Antonio Quilt Guild
Treasurer’s Report

    For the Four Months ending April 30, 2024
YTD Actual 2024  Budget YTD Actual 2024  Budget

REVENUES Membership expenses:

Ordinary Income: Membership Supplies  $114.53  $100.00 
Interest  $32.61  $600.00 Stationery Purchase  $150.00 

CD Interest  $498.41 Newsletter / Directory 
Printing

 $170.00  $200.00 

Other income Postage  $14.50  $100.00 
Donations  $2.00 Zoom Subscription  $170.70  $160.00 
Garage Sale Webpage  $0.00   

Library Book Sale  $80.08 Quilt Show  $0.00

Staionery Sales Auction  $3,500.00 

Magazine Sales  $26.00 Community Activities:

Nametage Fines  $3.90 Bright Hopes  $744.41  $800.00 
Newsletter Postage Storybook Quilts  $250.00 
Dues - Membership  $4,145.00  $3,500.00 Community Education  $150.00 
Newsletter / Directory Ads  $90.00  $250.00 Quilt Angels  $500.00 

Workshops  $475.00  $1,100.00 Membership Services & 
Activities:

Fund Raising: Ethel Howey Grant  $2,000.00  $2,000.00 
Quilt Show  $5.00 QPC  $150.00 
Auction 50.00  $10,000.00 QPFC  $150.00 
Self-Sustaining: Programs  $1,932.73  $2,500.00 
Retreat - Summer  $7,210.00  $12,000.00 Workshops  $1,200.00  $1,000.00 
Retreat - Winter  $11,281.56  $13,500.00 Self-Sustaining Activities:

Mini-Retreats  $1,050.00  $2,000.00 Mini-Retreats  $992.40  $2,000.00 
Total Revenues    $24,949.56  $42,950.00 Retreat - Summer  $12,000.00 

EXPENSES Retreat - Winter  $11,281.56  $13,500.00 
Administration: Total Expenses  $21,713.65  $51,611.00 
General Administration  $30.00  $500.00 Net  $3,235.91  $(8,661.00)
Bank & CC  $145.26  $500.00 Ending Frost Operating  $4,708.62 

Computer Equipment  $108.24 Ending Frost Savings  $10,032.56 

Insurance  $161.60  $2,000.00 SSFCU CD's & Savings  $39,964.82 

Office Supplies & Postage  $15.49  $200.00 SSFCU Wright Class CD  $11,755.47 
CPA / Tax Return  $600.00  $66,461.47 

Telephone  $40.23  $125.00 Liabilities

Storage facility  $1,492.00  $4,476.00 prepaid deposits  $(7,600.00)
Rent (Meetings)  $1,000.00  $3,500.00 Total Guild Funds  $58,861.47 

Janitorial  $100.00  $500.00 Cynthia Shutt, Treasurer

NOTE: Due to the revised distribution schedule of the Newsletter, 
the Treasurer’s report published will from be a prior month.
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6.2024 Pieces of the Past, 169:  Martha Pullen, by Ellen Hernandez

Recently a friend gave me a large bag of hand crocheted trims, 
laces, and cutwork that had belonged to her mother-in-law.  She 
had no idea what to do with them and thought that I could use 
them in my sewing projects.  While sorting through the items I 
could identify trim of a particular size that fit perfectly on the 
edge of vintage pillowcases, a project my own grandmother 
often crocheted.  The laces brought to mind a PBS show from the 

1990s, Martha’s Sewing Room. I can still hear Martha saying ‘entredeux’ in her 
Southern drawl as she described her heirloom pieces and projects.  At the end of 
the shows, she took you up to her ‘attic’ and displayed and described items from 
her vintage clothing collection.  Most of her projects in the beginning were delicate 
white children’s dresses which I thought were impractical.  She was popular, 
though, and her show aired for 17 years.  Whatever happened to Martha?

Little Martha Campbell loved sales and ventures from an early age.  She won an award for selling 
the most magazine subscriptions in elementary school and opened a dance school at age 14, 
saving her money for college.  Martha earned a PhD and was a college professor but really 
wanted to be her own boss.  She was introduced to imported French 
fabrics and laces by some of her husband’s friends and in 1981 
opened a unique fabric shop in Huntsville, AL. The first of her 70 books 
was French Hand Sewing by Machine in 1983.  Her magazine, Sew 

Beautiful, was successful for 27 years.  The PBS Sewing 
Room show helped make Martha internationally famous, 
teaching heirloom sewing around the world.  She had many 
guest crafters and featured their works, such as fabric 
designers, quilters, and embroiderers.  Martha made a wide 
assortment of items from pillows and other home dec to 
doll dresses and baby bonnets.  She demonstrated silk ribbon embroidery, pleating, 

smocking, and her favorite, lace insertion.  She started the School of Art Fashion in Alabama, a four-day series 
of classes taught by a team of seamstresses that were always a sell-out.  Martha described her passions as God, 
family, and business.  Wishing to share her success as a business woman, she wrote two books, You Can Make 
Money from Your Hobby:  Building a Business Doing What You Love in 1999 and G.R.A.C.E Keys to 
Entrepreneurship in 2014.

Martha wanted to care for her ailing husband full time and sold her Company for 
millions in 2005.  Since then, Martha has resurfaced at age 81, offering online classes 
at RockStarSewing.com.  She has partnered with Bernina and teaches online from her 
home studio and plans to design her own line of fabric and lace.  Her Heirloom 
Licensing course prepares one to teach heirloom sewing.

The tradition of a lace christening gown continues in Martha’s family with the most 
recent recipient, her first great-grandson.  Wylder’s mom, Morgan, collaborated with her 
grandmother, Martha, and the magnificent embroidered fifty-
inch lace gown was completed by seamstress Connie Palmer.

An interesting blast from Martha’s past was an exciting meeting with JFK in 1963 when 
she was a cheerleader with U of AL at the Orange Bowl in Miami.  Martha was so 
overwhelmed with excitement she still can’t remember anything she said at the time.                             
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Black Pioneers: Legacy in the American West 
 

 
 

This exhibition, the first of its kind, explores the path of Black history in the West with a timeline of original pictorial quilts. The 
timeline begins in 1528, with Esteban’s dramatic story, which marks the arrival of Africans in the American West and continues through 
the Civil Rights Movement. 

 

Dispelling the myth that Black people in the old West were mostly cowboys, Black Pioneers: Legacy in the American West, shows rich 
diversity in their occupations and achievements in society, religion, education, and the arts. 

 
Choosing quilts as the visual medium for this exhibition accentuates the intersections of African Americans in the Western Frontier while 
informing others about the art form and its important role in African American history. 

 
This exhibition is organized by The James Museum of Western & Wildlife Art and Dr. Carolyn Mazloomi, curator, historian and artist. 
The quilts have been created by the Women of Color Quilters Network especially for this exhibition. 

 
Admission is free to the Stark Museum of Art located at 712 Green Avenue in Orange, TX. 

 

 

 
 

March 27 – May 15, 2024 
 

Piece by Piece, in conjunction with the Black Pioneers Exhibition 
 
 

Beginning in April, Shangri La Gardens will feature a Quilt Garden. These gardens will showcase a fusion of traditional quilting patterns 
using plants as the medium. Among the myriad of quilting designs featured will include the North Star, Shoo  y, Log Cabin, Bow Tie, 
Flying Geese, Pinwheel and 9 Block patterns. Each garden promises to be a kaleidoscope of color, intertwining the 
narrative of Black Pioneers, while fostering a deeper appreciation of both art forms. Visit shangrilagardens.org for more information. 

 

 
Connie Horne, Black Miners, 2021, ©Connie Horne. 
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2024 Greater San Antonio Quilt Guild

Bees: groups of friends who share their love and quilting 
Open for new members; contact each for more details.

Morning Bees

–

…

Members’ home

  
 

Afternoon and Evening Bees 

Mary-Ruth Flores
mrlf357@gmail.com

210-410-4337

shirley.carter9243@gmail.com.
210-452-3801

Member’s home

 



June Meeting Schedule

June 3 Board Meeting :	7:00 PM on Zoom

June 8 General Meeting	 10:00 AM
   Saint Andrew Presbyterian Church AND
   on Zoom

Check out the calendar on our web page 
for Bee meetings and other Guild related 
events.

Board of Directors

President			   Elaine Staller
President Pro Tem		  DeaJea Shore
1st Vice President
  for Special Events		 Kami Ricks
2nd Vice President	
  for Information		  Linda Casias
3rd Vice President
  for Programs	 	 Mary McCarthy
4th Vice President  
  for Services	 	 Jean Hardies
5th Vice President for
  Community Outreach	 Gail Clover
Secretary			   Melissa Allo
Treasurer	 	 	 Cindy Shutt
Parliamentarian	 	 Ida Kujawski

Term expires December 2024

Greater San Antonio Quilt Guild, Inc
P.O. Box 380522
San Antonio, TX 78268

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP INFO
REGULAR DUES		  $ 28
SENIOR (65+)		  $ 21
YOUTH (6-18)		  $   7

Pay Online -OR- Send Check to: 
GSAQG

PO Box 380522
San Antonio, TX 78268

Zoom Information for the Greater San 
Antonio Quilt Guild Meeting

Wendy Quilter is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom 
meeting.
When:  Saturday, June 8, 2024, 9:30 am – 10:30 am
Where: On Zoom 
Zoom Meeting Link:  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/880548
68999?pwd=RHU1d3BMMzNlOC9VRkhpS2VlaHJHdz09 
Meeting ID: 880 5486 8999	
Passcode: 607875

Newsletter Submission
Deadline for July Newsletter:

 June 15, 2024
Email: quiltnews@sanantonioquilt.org

NEWSLETTER ADVERTISING
			                Monthly     Yearly
Full page ad			   $60.00        $660
1/2 page ad			   $30.00        $330

(horizontal - 7 x 4 3/4
vertical - 3 3/8 x 9 1/2)

1/4 page ad			   $15.00        $165
Business card (2 x 3.5)	 $10.00        $110

Guild members may advertise in the 
newslettter 1 free business card size each 

year. 

mailto:quiltnews%40sanantonioquilt.org?subject=
https://www.facebook.com/GSAQG/
https://www.facebook.com/GSAQG/
https://www.instagram.com/greatersanantonioquiltguildinc/

